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Friday, 23rd November 2018 
 

Whole School Mass and Christmas Fair 3rd December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I would like to remind you that there is a Whole School Family Mass on Sunday 3rd December. 
It would be wonderful if all children could attend to celebrate this Mass at 10.00am, in church, 
showing their support for St. Mary’s Catholic Parish.  
 
Following the Mass, all children and parents are warmly invited to the parish Christmas Fayre. 
Again, it would be lovely if everyone were able to join us at the event.  
 
The Friday before the Christmas Fayre (1st December) we are asking children to come dressed 
in non-uniform in exchange for the gift donation (see below) and £1 for the fayre.   
 
The funds raised will go the Church, school events, CAFOD & Dougie Mac. 
 
Foundation Stage (Nursery & Reception Class)  Box of Chocolates or cakes 
Key Stage 1 (Year 1 & 2):       Box of chocolates  
Key Stage 2: (Years 3-6):       A Bottle 
 
As always, your support is greatly appreciated.  We look forward to seeing everyone at Mass 
on Sunday and then at the Christmas Fayre.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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